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On July 1, 2006, DMV electronic reporting will have a new look and feel for all filers.  Currently, all web 
filers are directly entering fuels tax information online into Virginia’s Motor Fuels Tracking System 
(MFTS).  Beginning July 1, 2006, web filers will continue to enter returns directly into MFTS, however, 
they will use WEB DIRECT and a new Internet address.  The new Internet address is  
https://www.mvs-e-filing.com/v1ft/vlftlogin.asp.  This new Internet address should not be accessed prior to 
July 1. 
 
WEB DIRECT provides a new look to the screens as compared to what you have seen in the past.  We strive 
to minimize the impact on our customers by making minimal changes to the functionality of the system.  The 
steps to enter the returns and what the system accepts and rejects will be the same. 
 
On July 1, 2006, when you prepare to file your June return, enter the new Internet address mentioned above. 
You will be instructed to use your current userid and a password consisting of your userid and the last four 
digits of your federal identification number(FEIN).  For example, if your user id is V1000000 and your FEIN 
is 968261234, your password will be V10000001234.  Once your password is accepted, you will be 
prompted to personalize the password which will be used to sign on to WEB DIRECT in the future. 
 
For assistance with entering your return information using WEB DIRECT, please go to www.dmvnow.com 
under the Commercial Services/Fuels Tax section and select WEB DIRECT Manual to view instructions.  
Feel free to print the document for a future reference guide.   
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 
If you have any questions, contact DMV’s Tax Services at: 
 
(804) 367-4328 or 367-8877 (voice)     (800) 272-9268 (deaf or hearing impaired only) 
 
(804) 367-0233 (fax)         samuel.hunter@dmv.virginia.gov (e-mail) 
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